
 

 

 
16th January 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

SATs information meeting for Year 6 parents  
 
 

We are writing to invite you to attend an information meeting about the upcoming Year 6 Standard 
Assessment Tasks and Tests (SATs).  
 
During this meeting we will share with you the focus of the assessments and discuss ways for you 
to support your child at home.  You will also have the opportunity to see some examples of the tasks 
and questions that your child will be completing. We will also have time for you to ask any questions 
that you may have.  
 
This meeting will be on Thursday 30th January 2025 at 8.30 am in the school hall.  
 
Please complete the survey to indicate whether or not you will be able to attend the meeting.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zZ4tT9xQw5 
 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The Year 6 team 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/zZ4tT9xQw5

